Quaker Hill Neighbours — We Need Your Help!
May 2019

The Intersection of William Roe & Dixon Blvd. has become increasingly dangerous and has been witness to too many accidents and near
misses. We are working with Town Council to remedy the problem before someone gets hurt.

Three areas of concern: William Roe East & West; Intersection of William Roe & Dixon Blvd.; Dixon Blvd. North & South.

Armed with as many signatures as possible; this Petition will be presented to our Ward 5 Councilor, Bob Kwapis; who will then present to Council
with a proposal for impact studies and an efficient resolution.

PLEASE SIGN THE PETITION:

Note: This petition has been redacted to remove personal information. Original document contains 164 signatures.





